
YPC Soliciting Texas Brands 

 

Are you part of the Texas Section and want your brand incorporated into the design of the 2016 

SRM Wildrags? Wildrags are designed and sold by the SRM Young Professional Conclave the 

proceeds from wildrag sales fund two travel scholarships for young professional to attend the 

annual meeting. The deadline for brand submissions is September 15th. For more information 

please contact Alex Beaton (abeaton808@gmail.com) or Matthew Coffman 

(Matthew.Coffman@tx.usda.gov). 
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